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November 21, 2017 
Dear Current Tri-M Members: 

 This newsletter contains all the information you NEED to know to be an active member of the 
Carol A. Dissmeyer chapter of the Tri-M Music Honor Society. So grab a coffee, sit in a comfortable 
chair, and read through it! 

Induction: 

 Induction will take place on Thursday, March 8th at 6pm. It will be 
followed by the Scholarship Concert at 7:30pm (performances by the 
Symphony Orchestra, Symphonic Winds, and Wind Ensemble). The 
keynote speaker will be Dr. Chris Cicconi, director of bands and orchestras 
at Towson University. 

Coffeehouse Concert: 

 ALL Tri-M students will perform at our first annual Coffeehouse Concert on Tuesday, 
December 19th at 6pm in the cafeteria. We will transform the space into a coffeehouse and treat 
our friends and family to coffee, desserts, and music! To be clear, this is not a solo/ensemble 

festival. Music does not have to be formal in any way. 
This is an opportunity for you and your friends to 
showcase your talents in a casual atmosphere. I 
expect many of you will perform holiday classics like 
“I’ll Be Home for Period 4,” “Good Mr. King 
Wenceslas,” or “I Saw Mommy Kissing Mr. Pusateri.”I 
know we will be putting together a Tuba Christmas 
ensemble of Tubas and Baritones and maybe if you 
ask nicely enough, the music faculty will also 
perform.  

 Everyone will also need to supply something for the coffeehouse concert. Sign-ups will be 
posted in the music suite hallway so start planning now if you can bring any of the following: cups, 
plates, napkins, desserts, coffee creamers, sugar and sugar substitutes, desserts, decorations, 
coffee, desserts, and desserts. 

Concert Ushers and Stage Helpers: 

 This year we would like Tri-M students to serve as concert ushers 
and stage helpers. Your job would include welcoming guests, passing 
out flyers, and helping to reset the state as needed. This can count as 
your service project. Sign-ups will be posted in the music suite hallway 
for the concerts coming up the first week of December. The choral 
concert is Monday, 12/4. The band and orchestra concerts are 
Tuesday and Wednesday, 12/5 and 12/6. The guitar concert is Friday, 
12/8. Do not sign up to help at a concert on which you are  performing. 



 

MANDATORY meeting: 

 There will be a mandatory chapter meeting on Monday, December 11th from 2:30-3pm in the 
band room (154). We will elect additional officers to the Tri-M executive board (as noted below), 
make final arrangements for the Coffeehouse Concert, and some other stuff that will come up 
between now and then. Please speak with coaches or teachers ahead of time so they know you will 
be arriving late to your practice/club. 

 Michael Behnke and Ana Reyes will be co-Presidents for this upcoming year so the chapter still 
needs a Vice President, Treasurer, and Historian. Executive board members will meet somewhat 
regularly to make decisions about our chapter functions. 

Tri-M membership roster: 

 Please double-check below that your name is on this list. If it is missing, please speak with Mr. 
Engel ASAP. 

Alyssa Alagon* 
Alexis Arthur* 

Anne Mikaela Bayani* 
Michael Behnke* 

Lisa Boyd* 
Ali Calilung* 

Jade Chen* 
Julia Christofersen* 

Christian Ciattei* 
Linna Cui* 
Nina Cui* 
Sam Deacon* 
Sofia Dean* 

Jasmine Dean* 
Melanie Deitrich* 
Sophia Evans* 
Cassidy Finnerty* 

Emily Flach* 

Malachi Fowler* 
Ciara Franklin* 
Anna Fuhrman* 

Andrew Grupp* 
Kaite Hagan* 
Justin Headley* 
Alyssa Hecht* 
Olivia Heier* 

Eunice Hong* 
Timothy Jang* 
Sneha KC* 

Josephina Kim* 
Kris Kringle* 
Cory Lewis* 

Cassie Li* 
Eyram Mauna-Woanya* 
Corwin Neat* 
Kenny Nguyen* 

Rachel Nguyen* 
Matt Nikzad* 
Tevin Okutoyi* 
Taylor Pitts* 

Stephanie Prem* 
Isabela Noelle Querol* 

Ana Reyes* 
Katie Sacco* 
Sierra Saunders* 
Jenna Sciuto* 

Courtney Shaw* 
Amy Suk* 
Alex Tamulevich* 

Elizabeth Vogel* 
Sarah Young* 

 

 If you have any further questions regarding induction or anything Tri-M, don’t hesitate to ask. 

 

 
Scott Engel, sponsor 


